
Wellington Township 

  

Lorain County Engineer Ken Carney announces the closure of Jones Road, between 
Quarry Road and Pitts Road, for the replacement of bridges #0223 and #0275.  

  

The cost of the project is $150,000 with 73% funding from the Ohio Public Works 
Commission and the remaining 27% funded by Lorain County Motor Vehicle Tax 
monies. The work is being completed by Precision Paving of Milan, Ohio. 

  

The work will begin at 8:00 am on Wednesday, September 6, 2017 and is expected to 
be completed by 5:00 pm on Friday, October 6, 2017, weather permitting. 

  

Local traffic will be maintained.  Detour signs will be posted. Your cooperation during 
construction is greatly appreciated. 

 


